
 
      ​ ​School Age Summer Camp Program 

 Welcome 2018 
 
We are very excited to start our summer camp program.  We have lots of fun and 

exciting plans for your children.  Please read all of the details below to help 

insure a fun and positive experience for your child. We use The Tree House cell phone for a lot of 

communication.  Feel free to text us at any time 530-400-7226.  If it is something you need us to 

know right away, please call our landline 530-795-0123. 

 

All ​paperwork​ must be turned in by the first day of summer camp.  Children will not be allowed to 

attend if they have incomplete paperwork.  There is no paperwork due for children who were 

attending during the school year. 

  

Please sign your child in and out each day with the time and a full signature.  The ​sign in​ binder is 

located on top of the half doors when you walk in.  

  

You will receive two ​invoices​ for the summer by email, one by June 5​th​
 and one by July 5​th​

. 

Payment is due by the 10​th​
 of each month.  You may pay by the online link in the email with a debit 

to your bank account or by bringing in cash or check to the Tree House. 

  

It is your responsibility to ​sunscreen​ your child before they start their day at the Tree House. 

We will no longer have a basket of sunscreen out front so please plan ahead! For children 

attending the full day program, the Tree House Staff will reapply sunscreen to your child daily 

after lunch. We will provide sunscreen for the afternoon application. We use a generic spray-on 

sunscreen. If this doesn’t work please let us know. 

  

All children should have a ​change of clothes​ that can stay on their hook, a swimsuit and a towel. 

Please label everything that comes to Tree House.  Otherwise, we have a hard time getting things 

back to their rightful owner! 

  

We will be providing all ​snacks​ (and lunch for full day kids) so there is no need for your child to 

bring food.  If your child has special needs, please let us know. 

  

If your child will be participating in ​swim team​ you need to sign them up at the pool during swim 

team hours.  They will need a backpack, swimsuit, towel, goggles and swim cap for the girls.  We 

will be traveling via scooters.  Your child will need a labeled non-electric scooter and properly 

fitting helmet.  Also make sure their shoes work for a scooter (not all kids can scooter in flip 

flops).  If your child was not sunscreened, they will not be able to participate in swim team that 

morning.  Depending on the number of swimmers each day we might not be able to take everyone. 

Priority will be given to children who are participating in the meets. Please talk to Cheryl or Janet 

if you have questions or concerns.  

  

As always, we love to talk with you.  If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. 

  

Cheryl & Janet 


